HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING draft

March 2, 2017 1:15 PM.

Present: J. Bohm, F. Brown, T. Healey-Beattie G. Swain and R. Russell, guest.

Minutes to the last meeting were read and accepted with a correction made to the third paragraph of
old business to read “and getting an inscription on the family stone before”.

OLD BUSINESS:

T. Healey-Beattie reported that she had located a niece of Martha Batchelder and will make contact
about the engraving of the family stone with M. Batchelder's vitals. She was deceased 6-03-1990.

Selectman R. McDermott indicated that the Town would take care of removing the rotten tree stump in
front o the West View cemetery.

NEW BUSINESS:

R. Russell has talked at length with Todd from the nursery about planting trees later this spring.

F. Brown and R. Russell have removed the fallen pine at the back of West View cemetery.

A deliberative session was held from 1:50 to 2:00 P.M.

F. Brown suggested that we should require a separate contract from the Town for this seasons mowing.

Meeting adjourned at 2:30 P.M. Next meeting: April 6,2017

Respectfully submitted,

Georgianna Swain,
Secretary




